
YEAR 7 MEMO: 4th APRIL 2025

Year 7 thoroughly enjoyed 
the road safety 

performance. It was funny 
and exciting with a 
serious message. 
Students loved it!

Students learned about 
stereotypes in our weekly 

RSHE seminar and the 
difficulties around 

labelling themselves and 
others. 

Year 7 Attendance:

FANTASTIC!!!

We celebrated all of the 
amazing work and great 

things that Year 7 
students have been doing 
this half term in our end of 

term rewards seminar. 
Well done to all students 
who received an award –

we are proud of you!

LAST WEEK THIS WEEK NEXT WEEK
We return to school on 

Tuesday 22nd April.

Students will receive a 
new knowledge organiser

for the summer term. 
Please ensure that 

students take care of this 
important piece of 

equipment. It is used 
daily in lessons and for 

home learning.

96.10%
A reminder that Newsome Academy does not tolerate any form 
of bullying. There is an increasing amount of unkindness and 
name calling in Year 7. This does not match our core values of 
Respect, Integrity, Teamwork and Aspiration and any repeated 
unkindness will be sanctioned heavily!
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